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                                                                                  2nd February 2016
Dear Parents and Carers,

  

Just before half term we had a SIAMS Church School inspection. I am delighted to inform you that we achieved an overall judgement of “Outstanding”. This report is testament to our great staffing team and wonderful children.
I have attached a copy of the report which I would really encourage you to read. There are so many wonderful things happening in our school and it was fantastic to see teaching and learning so highly praised. 

In particular I would like to draw your attention to the following quotes:

· “Staff and governors carry and articulate the expectation of a high level of care and well-being for the children and each other”.
· “Exclusions are very rare and behaviour is outstanding due to a high level of individual care, respect and encouragement.”.  
· “Parents see teachers as approachable, caring and friendly and pupils say, ‘teachers are amazing’”.
My favourite part of the inspection was the inspector’s interview with the children: 
· “The children emphasised the importance of respect and tolerance for different beliefs and cultures because, ‘you have to work together and welcome each other’s ideas’ ”.
We are really pleased to share this report with you.
Mrs. M. Barrow

Executive Headteacher 
All Saints, CEVA  Laxfield and Stradbroke CEVC Primary Schools
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